
Dear Pastor and Church Family,

	 The Lord showed Himself mightily in our lives during the months of August and 
September. First, God allowed us to move to Princeton, New Jersey, to serve in Kendall 
Park Baptist Church. Then, at the beginning of September, we attended the Missions 
Conference at Victory Baptist Church in Darlington, South Carolina. It was a great week 
of fellowship with previous classmates on deputation to the countries God has called 
them to serve.

The love gift that the church gave has enabled Candace and me to plan for another 
survey trip to the United Kingdom. Candace and I will be going to the United Kingdom 
from December 11-21 of this year! Candace has not been to the UK yet, and this will 
be my third time! We are excited to see what God will do on this trip. The main goal of 
this trip is to allow Candace to see England, catch a greater burden for the people, and 
be better prepared to bring our children for a trip next year. We will visit London, Oxford, 
Brimpton, York, and Canterbury. We still believe the Lord is directing us to serve in the 
northern region of England, where there is a dearth of Bible-believing churches. We 
want to continue building relationships and meeting partners in the Gospel, seeking 
God’s direction for a specific location, and gathering information about that place to 
bring my family there to live one day.  

We are looking for those who believe in the Great Commission and Candace and me. 
Will you take a moment and pray for us right now? Will you ask God for His protection 
on my family and me? Will you pray that God will supply us with the funds needed for 
this trip? Will you ask God if He could use you to help us?

Sincerely,
Christopher and Candace Beane
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